
Santa Rosa Quilt Guild 

Business Meeting 

Thursday October 5, 2016 

Vice President Linda Hooper called the meeting to order promptly at 10:00 AM 

Quilt Related Announcements:   

There will no boutique sales at guild meetings for the rest of this year.  See Betty Upchurch if you have 

need of items from the boutique.   

There are 32 quilts on display at the Rincon Valley Library.  They are viewable during library business 

hours thru mid-November. 

Genelle Voorhees shared that the Beth Foley Sewing classes will be starting today at Roseland Prep High 

School.   

PIQF Bus - pick up will be at 7:15 under the highway overpass by the Veterans Memorial Building on 

Thursday Oct 13th. 

Old Business: None 

Committee Reports:  

Opportunity Quilt: Pam McVey -  Has signup sheets for 3 hour shifts to sell tickets at the Broadway Quilt 

Shop next weekend during the Shop Hop. 

Programs:  Jan Nilsen – October program will be a presentation on creative border and the Oct 

workshop is a beautiful Kaleidoscope quilt. The November program will be presented by Karen Combs 

with a workshop on Friday of her Quilted Illusions. There are spots available in both these workshops.  

See the website for more specific details and supply lists. 

Sew-A-Row: Genelle Voorhees - shared a few remaining quilts that are still available to add a row or 

your personal touch.  Please see Genelle to take one home today. 

Friendship Blocks:  Cheryl Dudley - Shared a few blocks turned in today for Views of Sonoma County, 

Scenes of San Francisco, and Halloween Houses.  Check out the website for these creative submissions. 

Block-of- the- Month:  Diana Roberts – Diana was not available this week and we will be draw at the 

next meeting.  Betty Upchurch will collect the blocks turned in today. 

Library:  Sharon Fry - new periodicals were shared and Sharon encouraged everyone to check for items 

on silent auction tables and for items you may have won at previous meetings. 



TWS: Linda Gilbert (via Sharon Fry) There will be a presentation by Toni Anderson who will share a 

discussion on Quilt Journaling. 

Community Quilts:  Laura Barrett and Janice Tonkin - Introduced our work stations and station 

hostesses.  Let’s get QUILTING! 

Final Announcements   None   

Name Tag drawing   winners were Linda Emis and Janet Tonkin.  Congratulations. 

Show and Tell    

Meeting adjourned at 10:28 and the last quiltathon of the year continued. 

Submitted by 

Carole Behlke, Secretary. 

 


